
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100 Days of Kindergarten 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
On Tuesday, 29th July we will be celebrating 100 days of Kindergarten! 
 
Kindergarten students are encouraged to dress up as if they were 100 years old to celebrate 
100 days of Kindy! Students from class Relaxation, Breathe and Sunshine are also invited to 
join in the fun activities our amazing kindergarten teachers have planned! There will be 
songs, games and lots of fun. We can’t wait to celebrate this milestone of learning with your 
children. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mr Hunter on 4730 1201. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Beau Hunter           Adam Wynn 
Assistant Principal          Principal 
       


